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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 10:30 AM


To: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Re: Prep for this afternoon -- sharing some WIIN Act work with Reclamation in advance?


Barb,


Yes, please send this forward to Dave and explain how we believe this can help us develop a workable approach


for ROC.


H


On Mon, May 13, 2019 at 10:04 AM Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal <barbara.byrne@noaa.gov> wrote:


Attached is an internal draft (not sure if was ever shared with Reclamation) of a proposal drafted during the


furlough. I think it lays out a possible approach to meter out loss, and at the very least summarizes observed


loss numbers 2010-2018 so we can discuss specifics this afternoon.


May I share this with Dave Mooney in advance of our meeting, along with the associated worksheet? Or at


least the worksheet?


--

Barb Byrne


Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Office: 916-930-5612

barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Find us online


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


*


--
Howard L. Brown

Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov
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